
HSMP Updates
February 2024



Updates

● Save the Date for the 2024 HSMP Annual Meeting on Thursday, 
September 26, 2024 at Grand Hall of USMSM!

● The Lexington Manor Passive Park Community Garden is opening soon!
○ It’s Open House event is March 2, and there will be a ribbon-cutting 

ceremony at the Cherry Blossom Festival on April 6.
○ They are holding a volunteer work day this weekend, and an 

orientation/gardening 101 class on February 24.
○ Click here for more info on the community garden.

● Pathways Stronger Families is hosting its Parenting Cafe at Lexington Park 
Library on February 28th from 12-2 PM. They also have a Community 
Mental Health 5K on April 27 from 8 AM - 12 PM.
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https://healthystmarys.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/CG-Open-House-Flyer.pdf
https://healthystmarys.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/CG-Volunteer-Flyer.pdf
https://healthystmarys.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/CG-Orientation-Flyer.pdf
https://stmaryscdc.org/garden/
https://healthystmarys.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/PathwaysParentCafeFeb.jpg
https://healthystmarys.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/Pathways-Community-Mental-Health-5K.jpg
https://healthystmarys.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/Pathways-Community-Mental-Health-5K.jpg


For more on Healthy St. Mary’s Partnership

The Healthy St. Mary’s Partnership Newsletter is distributed every two 
weeks and highlights information on the four health priority areas for St. 
Mary’s County. Sign up or share information with our members!

Get social with us! Share your favorite healthy recipes, fun ways to be 
physically active, tips for quitting smoking and more with HSMP!

🗞 Subscribe here! Share information 📰

󰗦Like us on Facebook Visit our webpage 🌎

Contact us 📝

https://us7.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=cf5c9f9f728bc41fe9d9e1f37&id=bf63bba98f
https://healthystmarys.com/about/newsletter/
https://www.facebook.com/healthystmarys
http://healthystmarys.com
mailto:stmaryspartnership@gmail.com

